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PUBLIC UTILITIES FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ~ APRIL 25, 2023
COMMISSION

BELIZE

PROPOSED REPLACEMENT
OF THE ELECTRICITY BYELAWS

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC; the Commission) hereby notifies the
general public that it has drafted proposed replacement of the Electricity
(Tariffs, Fees and Charges) Byelaws (Statutory Instrument No. 145 of 2005;
as amended by Statutory Instruments No. 116 of 2009 and No. 21 of 2012).

The said Byelaw shall Govern the Setting of Tariffs, Charges and Fees for
Electricity.

The PUC is inviting comments from members of the public via email to
(info@puc.bz) by May 12, 2023.

The proposed new Byelaw can be viewed in its entirety on the PUC’s website
at www.puc.bz.

-END-



